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We support the provisions of SB 6111 which will help all low income renters. As 

retirees loving here in Eugene, our fixed income is too low to afford to afford the 

exorbitant rent increases enacted this year. By enacting a more modest rent increase 

ceiling, it would benefit seniors and help the homeless find affordable housing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wayne and Ruth Osborn 

 


